
HEATHFIELD SCHOOLS’ PARTNERSHIP 

                                                           14th September 2018 

  

 

 

Telephone: 020 8894 3525                              E-mail:     info@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk 
FAX: 020 8893 4073                              Website: www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org 

 
   

HHeeaatthhffiieelldd  JJuunniioorrss  
Thank you for all your support in making the start of the new academic year so successful. 
The children are settled into their new classes, on glancing into any classroom you will see 
how focused and on task they are. A warm welcome to any new starters and all our families 
in Year 3.  A reminder that we are completely committed to working in partnership with 
families and are readily available to discuss any feedback, questions or concerns. 
 
2k Park Run this Sunday and 23rd September 

Hope to see you at the 2K run every Sunday at Hanworth Air Parcs.  9am start.  If you have 
not already registered please do so and get your bar code for the event.  All children can 
take part up to the age of 14. 
 
BINGO 
BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND: Everyone is welcome to come along and play bingo. Date: 
Thursday 27th September Time: 3:30 – 5pm Venue: Junior School Hall Tickets cost £1: This 
includes entrance fee, a Bingo booklet and drinks of squash. Other light refreshments will be 
available to buy. Extra bingo books 50p each. All children must be accompanied by an adult 
(a maximum of 4 children per adult) Main prize for the winner of each game. Children’s Line 
prizes 100s of sweet Spot prizes. Buy your tickets now as places are limited and allocated 

on a first come first served basis.  All tickets must be bought in advance as they will not be 

on sale at the door.  Each child and adult will need their own ticket.  Siblings under 3yrs 

are free.  Tickets will be sent out to you from Monday 24th September. 
 
Attendance 

Each week we will now reward the best class in each year group with the most amount of 
children who had 100% attendance that week.  
w/c 3rd September TUTANKHAMUN 
  
Absence Reporting 
When reporting your child absent please contact the school on the morning of absence on 
020 8894 3525 option 1.  Alternatively you can send an email to:  office@heathfield-
jun.richmond.sch.uk.  
 
PTA Meeting 

The first PTA meeting will be held on Friday 21st Sept at 2.30pm.  Light refreshments wil be 
served.Please come along and see what the PTA does for the school and its children and 
help out if you can.   All welcome. 
 
Car Free Week Event 22nd September  
The LBRUT are holding a car free day on 22nd Saturday  which will be taking place in 
Whittaker Avenue, Crown Road , St Margarets in Richmond from 11-4pm with bouncy 
castles, face-painting, stalls, smoothie bikes, street entertainers and more. For more 
information please visit:  https://www.richmond.gov.uk/play_streets or follow them on 
@LBRUT on Twitter and Facebook. 
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Diary Dates 

21st September               PTA Meeting 2.30pm - Juniors  
17th September           Year 3 Safe Walking 
10th October               Year 4 Roman Workshop 
15th October                Parents Evening 5pm-8pm 
16th October                Parents Evening 4pm-6pm 
22nd–26th October    Half Term 

8th November              Flu Jabs – Years 3, 4, 5 
12th November            Athena/Alexander Classes to Hampton Court 
16th November            Socrates/Poseidon Classes to Hampton Court 
21st/22nd November     Individual Photos 
 

 


